
Guidelines for the Kansas Anthropological AssociaƟon Support Fund

This fund was originally established by the Harold and Margie Reed family of Salina and 
included the Harold and Margie Reed PublicaƟon Fund and the Reed Family KATP Field School 
Support Fund. These funds were intended to help with Kansas Anthropological AssociaƟon 
(KAA) publicaƟons, the annual Kansas Archeology Training Program (KATP), and other Kansas 
archeology needs.

The Reed Funds were relinquished to the KAA in the spring of 2022 and are overseen by the 
KAA Finance CommiƩee, the KAA Treasurer, and the KAA ExecuƟve CommiƩee. The Finance 
CommiƩee will manage the funds, the Treasurer is in charge of all disbursements, and the 
ExecuƟve CommiƩee will approve applicaƟons for use of the funds.

The Finance CommiƩee has the authority to move the funds from the current management firm
to another firm, if the need arises, and to determine what type of investment will be selected.

Various KAA commiƩees will consider wriƩen proposals, which will then be submiƩed to the 
ExecuƟve CommiƩee and the Finance CommiƩee for review before being approved or rejected.

The Treasurer and Finance CommiƩee will be in charge of seƫng schedules for payment of all 
funds.

Eligible expenditures may include publicaƟons, bulleƟns, pamphlets (graphic arƟsts, editors, 
designers, etc.), guest speakers, instructors, teaching materials, field school projects, and 
anything else that may be deemed applicable.

In the event that the KAA should cease to funcƟon as an organizaƟon, the balance of the funds 
shall transfer to the Archeology Office of the Kansas State Historical Society.
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